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27th February 2024   BOM agreed report 

Agreed Report   -   BOM meeting    
27th February 2024 

A meeting of the Board of Management (BoM) of Presentation Secondary School took place 

on 27th February 2024  This was a special purpose online meeting. 

Attended by: Shane O’Donoghue (trustee nominee) chairperson 

Jessica Keane (staff nominee)  

Dr Brendan O’Donnell (trustee nominee)  

Catherine Heaphy (parent nominee)  

Carmel Kelly (parent nominee)  

Christy Killeen (Trustee nominee) 

Mary O’Keeffe (trustee nominee) 

 

Katherina Broderick (secretary to Board) 

Apologies  

Catherine Kennedy (staff nominee)  

The following is the agreed report from the BOM meeting 

The Needs and Priorities for the school as identified by staff and collated by the working 

group for the Post of Responsibility Biennial review were presented. 

The Board discussed the Needs and Priorities(N&P) and added Universal Design for 

Learning to the list. 

The Board also suggested amalgamation of some of the N&Ps identified. 

The Board thanked the staff and the working group for their work on the review. 

 

 

Next Board meeting –  

19th March in person full Board meeting. 


